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March 9, 2022

Allison Morrow
Arden Courts (Livonia)
32500 W. Seven Mile Rd.
Livonia, MI  48152

 RE: License #: AH820292968
Arden Courts (Livonia)
32500 W. Seven Mile Rd.
Livonia, MI  48152

Dear Ms. Morrow:

Attached is the Addendum to the Original Licensing Study Report for the above 
referenced facility.

Please review the enclosed documentation for accuracy and contact me with any 
questions.  In the event that I am not available and you need to speak to someone 
immediately, please contact the local office at (517) 284-9730.

Sincerely,

Elizabeth Gregory-Weil, Licensing Staff
Bureau of Community and Health Systems
611 W. Ottawa Street
P.O. Box 30664
Lansing, MI  48909
(810) 347-5503

enclosure
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MICHIGAN DEPARTMENT OF LICENSING AND REGULATORY AFFAIRS
BUREAU OF COMMUNITY AND HEALTH SYSTEMS

ADDENDUM TO ORIGINAL LICENSING STUDY REPORT

I. IDENTIFYING INFORMATION

License #: AH820292968

Licensee Name: Arden Courts of Livonia MI, LLC

Licensee Address:  32500 W. Seven Mile Rd.
Livonia, MI  48152

Licensee Telephone #: (419) 252-5500

Authorized Representative: Allison Morrow

Name of Facility: Arden Courts of Livonia

Facility Address: 32500 W. Seven Mile Rd.
Livonia, MI  48152

Facility Telephone #: (248) 426-7055

Capacity: 60

Program Type: AGED
ALZHEIMERS
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II. Purpose of Addendum

The licensee is requesting to change the facility name from Arden Courts of Livonia 
to Arden Courts (Livonia), effective 3/7/22. 

III. Methodology

2/22/22- Telephone call received from Sebnem Dugmeoglu, legal counsel for the 
licensee requesting information on how to process a facility name change. Licensing 
staff advised Ms. Dugmeoglu that they would need to submit a revised application 
with the new facility name, along with an operational narrative signed by the 
authorized representative outlining the changes and the effective date of the change. 

3/7/22- Email received from authorized representative Allison Morrow containing 
revised BCAL 1600 with proposed name change along with an operational narrative 
outlining the changes. 

IV. Description of Findings and Conclusions

The facility name will be changed to Arden Courts (Livonia).

V. Recommendation

I recommend the proposed facility name change take place effective immediately. 
The status of the license will remain unchanged. 

03/08/2022
________________________________________
Elizabeth Gregory-Weil
Licensing Staff

Date

03/08/2022
________________________________________
Andrea L. Moore, Manager
Long-Term-Care State Licensing Section

Date


